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LETTER DATED 3 AUGUST 1990 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF
URUGUAY TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to write to you in order to transmit the text of the
communiqué issued today by my Government concerning the recent events in Kuwait.

I should also like to request you to have the communiqué circulated as a
document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Ramiro PIRIZ-BALLON
Ambassador
Permanent Representative of Uruguay
to the United Nations
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Annex
Communiqué dated 3 August 1990 from the Government of Uruguay

In view of the situation resulting from the invasion of Kuwait by Iraq, the
Government of Uruguay reiterates its traditional position condemning the use of
force and affirming the duty to respect the sovereign integrity of all States and
settle international conflicts by peaceful means in accordance with the obligations
under the Charter of the United Nations.

Respect for international law, which necessarily includes the rejection of all
aggression, constitutes a fundamental principle of international coexistence, to
which Uruguay has been and remains absolutely loyal.

In view of the grave situation that has been brought about, the Uruguayan
Government hopes that the Security Council, whose duty it is to determine the
existence of any act of aggression and take the necessary measures to restore
international peace and security, will act with all the energy, decisiveness and
speed that this very grave situation requires.




